
  

Seafarers' Centre Cheque Presentation 2016

On October 25, 2016, in the Meeting Room of the Chances Rimrock Gaming Centre,
Reverend Curtis Corver accepts a cheque for $500.00 in support of the Seafarers' Centre
at Harbour Quay.  Pictured (from the left) are Lion Gary Price, Reverend Curtis Corver
and PDG Lion Rob Dalton.
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